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The Mid-Atlantic Water Polo Conference/Collegiate Water Polo Association staff and officials 
thank the United States Naval Academy administration, athletics staff and coaches for their 
hospitality, guidance and cooperation in hosting the 2021 Mid-Atlantic Water Polo Conference 
Championship this weekend.   

 




